
TCCC Bonus Card Program Enrollment Form 
Special Note: Bonus Cards must be registered each year due to program rules. 

 

Dear TCCC Parents, 

Please support the TCCC Bonus Card Fundraising Program! As a participant in the Giant, Safeway and 

Harris Teeter bonus card education programs, TCCC can receive financial supplements as long as your 

bonus cards are linked to the school’s account. This is an easy and no-cost way that we can support the 

programs that are provided to our children.  

The enrollment periods for these stores vary; however, we will be collecting your bonus card 

information throughout the school year.  Even if the official TCCC enrollment period has passed, please 

still return your completed form to the TCCC Office so that your bonus card information can be added to 

the school’s account. 

Your support is greatly appreciated! 

Sincerely, 

TCCC Bonus Card Program Coordinator 

Cardholder Information 

Name:  

Street Address:  

City:  State:  Zip:  

Email:  Phone:  

Bonus Card Information 

Giant Bonus Card #  

Safeway Club Card #  

Harris Teeter Vic Card #  

Don’t know your bonus card number?  Check your store receipt or stop by the grocers’ customer service desk. 


